Amber Noworatzg

?

From: Scott McMeans - D2

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 7:25 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Re: Mitel voice message from BRATZ,PAULJ , +19206824148 for mailbox 6573

Not at this time. | will pass this to Courtney to follow-up as this is her district. If she wants to put a formal request in for
discussion then we will do so.

Sent from my iPad

> On Sep 2, 2020, at 6:15 AM, Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org> wrote:

>

> Please let me know if you would like this added to the September agenda. R

>

>

> Amber Noworatzky | Administrative Assistant City of Manitowoc | Police

> Department

>(920) 686.6559 F: (920) 686.6588

>

>

> CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential
and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.5.C.
§§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this
message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please
contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the
information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.
>

>

> -----Original Message-----

> From: Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>

> Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 8:36 AM

> To: Scott McMeans - D2 <smcmeans@manitowoc.org>

> Cc: Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org>; Greg Minikel

> <gminikel@manitowoc.org>

> Subject: FW: Mitel voice message from BRATZ,PAUL J, +19206824148 for

> mailbox 6573

>

> Hello,

>

> | tried to call Paul Bratz back this morning and it rang for over 90 seconds with no answering machirie. | will try again
later, but please listen to his message and consider this for the Public Safety Agenda. | think he brings up some good
points. | understand that it is not easy putting Waldo to 25 mph as far as our mindset in Manitowoc, but it is nearly all
residential and already 25mph from about Park Row to the Lake. This is also something former Alder Kummer was (and
I'm sure is) strongly advocating for in the past.

>

> Paul Bratz sounds like a reasonable person and if this gets on the agenda he should be invited to discuss the matter. As

a matter of fact we should probably invite all the neighbors in case they oppose or support the change.
>
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> Thanks!

> Nick

>

>

> "We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining order
and securing a safe environment for everyone."

> CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential
and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 us.C.
§§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this
message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please
contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the
information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

>

>

>

> <mime-attachment>



